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Tēnā koe William 

Request under the Official Information Act 1982 - Notification of extension 

Thank you for your email of 15 June 2023, requesting the following information from Te Pūkenga – 
New Zealand Institute of Skills and Technology (Te Pūkenga): 

Pursuant to the Official Information Act 1982, I am requesting any and all powerpoint slides, and 
or word documents that relate to Consultation notices for position disestablishments, team 
changes, and reporting line changes as part of the Tāraia te anamata | Creating our futures 
consultation period that was launched during June 2023. 

 
We write to advise that we need to carry out consultations prior to making a final decision on your 
request. To allow time for this consultation, we are extending the timeframe for making a decision 
on your request by 11 working days to 31 July 2023. Please be assured we will provide a response 
prior to this time if possible. 

This extension is being made under section 15A(1)(b) of the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA), which 
applies where necessary consultations mean the request cannot be responded to within the original 
20-day time limit.  

You have the right to make a complaint to the Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the OIA if you are 
not happy with this extension. Information about how to do this is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by calling 0800 802 602. 

 

Ngā mihi   

 

Peter Winder 
Tumuaki | Chief Executive 


